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LRIC Horizon Webinar Series: Livestock and Water Use

Date Notes
Monday July 26, 2021 12:00pm to 12:40pm
Reqister for the Webinar

Description

Livestock production in Ontario is a large consumer of water. The food system is being called on
to produce food more sustainably, including the use of water. Join Livestock Research
Innovation Corporation (LRIC) and Dr. Andrew VanderZaag, Research Scientist, Agriculture and
Agri-Food Canada who will discuss Livestock and Water Use with time for your questions.
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